Attachment BB

Nisqually Indian Tribe
4820 She-Nah-Num Dr. S.E.
Olympia, WA 98513
(360) 456-5221

December 20, 2022

To: Heather Tschaekofske, Associate Planner
Thurston County
Community Planning & Economic Development
2000 Lakeridge Dr SW, Bldg 1
Olympia, Washington 98502

Re: 2017102729 — Pleasant Glade

The Nisqually Indian Tribe’s THPO has reviewed the MDNS and
supplemental materials that you provided for the above-named project and has
no specific comments or concerns at this time. Please keep us informed if there
are any Inadvertent Discoveries of Archaeological Resources/Human Burials.

Although the Nisqually Indian Tribe has no specific concerns at this time, we
respect the traditional cultural knowledge of affected tribes and support their
opinions on this matter as well.

Sincerely,

Brad Beach, THPO

Nisqually Indian Tribe
360-528-1084

360-456-5221 ext. 1277
beach.brad@nisqually-nsn.gov

cc: Annette Bullchild, Director, Nisqually Indian Ttibe






Nisqually Indian Tribe
4820 She-Nah-Num Dr. S.E.
Olympia, WA 98513
(360) 456-5221

June 19, 2017

Tony Kantas

Thurston County

2000 Lakeridge Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98502

Dear Mr. Kantas,
The Nisqually Indian Tribe thanks you for the opportunity to comment on:
Re: Pleasant Glade Plat 2017102729

The Nisqually Indian Tribe has reviewed the report you provided for the above-named
project. The Nisqually Indian Tribe has no further information or concerns at this time.
Please keep me informed if there are any Inadvertent Discoveries of Archaeological
Resources/Human Burials.

Sincerely,

Jackie Wall

THPO

Nisqually Indian Tribe
(360)456-5221 Ext. 2180
wall.jackie(@nisqually-nsn.gov







